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May 1, 2002

Contact: Loretta Edwards, secretary, UM Department of Political Science, (406) 243-5202.

ANACONDA RESIDENTS RECEIVE UM SCHOLARSHIPS

MISSOULA—

Two University of Montana juniors, both 1999 graduates of Anaconda High School, 

have been awarded scholarships for the 2002-2003 academic year from the Department of 

Political Science.

Shavonne Maes, the daughter of Laurin and Kris Maes of Anaconda, received a $1,000 

Susan K. Grebeldinger Scholarship. The scholarship was established in 1991 by Grebeldinger, 

a 1981 UM political science graduate. Grebeldinger earned a law degree from Yale in 1984.

Jesse Laslovich, the son of Tony and Kathy Laslovich of Anaconda, received an $850 

Maud and Grover Waldron Scholarship. Dr. Ellis and Phyllis Waldron established the 

scholarship in 1988 in memory of Ellis’ parents.
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